
I am writing to oppose the proposed copyright restrictions on the parallel importation 
of books.  
As a mother and a Teachers Aide at our local school, it is very disappointing to hear 
that we might lose our beautiful Aussie written books, written by some very talented 
authors right hear in Australia. Books are a window to the real world for our kids and 
we want that window to show the Australian real world not the Asian real world.   
 
The Australian books available to kids at the moment are beautiful so why change 
this? 
  
Kind regards 
  
Vanessa Smith 
Miriam Vale  Qld  4677 
  


